
 
 WOW! What a year!
 The end of term 4 is just around the corner.
A reminder that we have Club Champs and prize giving fast
approaching. This is an exciting time for our gymnasts, they have
been busy learning and working on the skills required to achieve
their Kiwi Fun Gym badges.
We can’t wait to see the results of their hard work.
 Congratulations to our new Step 1 gymnasts.
We are excited to see you all out on the competition floor
representing Pathfinders next year! 
We have a new timetable this term and I am pleased to see that
this seems to be working well.
We also have a new sign in sheet located to the left as you enter
the main door. I can not stress enough how important it is that
we all do our best to sign our children in and out of class so we
can ensure they have been collected safely.
We appreciate everyone who has already made this a priority.

I look forward to seeing you all at Club Champs,
Warm regards,
Sarah Rapsey.
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Safeguarding 

Signing In and Out 

Safeguarding and Child Protection is a priority for the Pathfinders team.
Our wonderfull coaches have been busy up skilling in this area and we are

excited to have two safeguarding representatives and leads.
If you have any questions or concerns please get in touch with our

coaches Suzie or Jessica.

Please remember that parents/caregivers must enter the building and sign
gymnasts in/out, at drop of and collection times.

For health and safety reasons we can not have gymnasts waiting outside
to be collected and we absolutely can not have gymnasts running across

the carpark to meet parents especially at high traffic times.
Thank you to everyone that has made an effort to keep our children safe.   

It is greatly appreciated.

Trophy Return

Can we please have all gymnasts who received awards last year return
these.  

We still have a small number that are yet to be returned.
We urgently require these back to allow them to be engraved for the

prizegiving.



Club Prizegiving 6th December at 5.00pm

We invite you all to come along and celebrate the great work our athletes
have done this year!

Trampoline will be held on 17th November at 4pm
Gymnastics will be held on 18th November at 1pm

Please remember to respect the competing gymnasts and judges and
remain in the seated area.

Spectators are not permitted on the competition floor or equipment at any
time.

Club Champs 

Prize Giving

Sponsorship 
We have some equipment upgrade projects underway. We are

looking for sponsors to assist us with this.
If this sounds like you please send us an email or talk to one of our

committee members. 


